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Track and Field Participation: The TMS Track season ended on May 24. 64 students
participated this year, up from 43 a year ago.

Where Everybody Belongs (WEB): 25 students were chosen to be WEB leaders for the
2022-23 school year. Training will take place in August and they will host our incoming
6th-grade students for orientation on Thursday, September 1st.

Virtual Career Pathways Bingo: 7th Grade students participated in this event sponsored by
Nicolet College. This was again offered in lieu of their annual Career Expo. Students
completed bingo cards by visiting the websites of participating businesses. Participation was
extended to the entire Nicolet district with just under 200 middle school students participating
with completed cards entered in a drawing for a chance to win prizes. One of our middle school
students won the grand prize Nintendo Switch.

End of year Fundraiser: On the last day of school, we had several TMS staff members
volunteer to sit in a dunk tank. Students paid a dollar per throw for an opportunity to dunk their
favorite staff members. We raised $240 that will be donated to Kinship of Tomahawk. Thank
you to Kimberly Gibeault, Amanda Rosin, Taylor Hudzinski-Pike, and Connor Ahrens for joining
me.

8th Grade Awards:

e Honor Roll - 60 eighth-grade students received honor roll awards, with 26 having a GPA
of 3.75 or higher.

e 8th Grade Presidential Awards:

o President’s Award for Academic Achievement: Criteria for this includes
maintaining a 3.5 GPA for all three years of middle school as well as at least one
FastBridge score per year that places the student in the 85th percentile or above
in math or reading. This year, 7 students were awarded this honor.

o President’s Award for Academic Excellence: Criteria for this award is the same
as outlined above except the students must have one FastBridge score each
year that ranks them in the 85th percentile or above in reading and math. This
year, 6 students were awarded this honor.



